
From:  Elva Nuno-O'Donnell <elva.nuno-odonnell@lacity.org>

Sent time:  09/27/2018 09:59:16 AM

To:  RDalbeck@aqmd.gov

Subject:  Re: SCAQMD Staff NOP Comments for the Hollywood Center Project
 

Dear Mr. Dalbeck, 

The City of Los Angeles has received SCAQMD's NOP comments on the Hollywood Center Project.  I will contact you if I have
any questions. 

Kind regards, 

Elva 

On Thu, Sep 27, 2018 at 9:43 AM Robert Dalbeck <RDalbeck@aqmd.gov> wrote:

Dear Ms. Nuño-O’Donnell,

 

Attached are the SCAQMD staff comments on the Notice of Preparation of a Draft Environmental Impact Report for the
Hollywood Center Project (SCAQMD Control Number: LAC180904-07).  The original, electronically signed letter will be
forwarded to your attention by regular USPS mail.  Please contact me if you have any questions regarding these comments.

 

Best Regards,

 

Robert Dalbeck | Assistant Air Quality Specialist, CEQA IGR

South Coast Air Quality Management District

21865 Copley Drive | Diamond Bar, CA 91765

Phone: (909) 396-2139 | Email: RDalbeck@aqmd.gov

*Please note that the SCAQMD is closed on Mondays.

 

-- 
Elva Nuno-O'Donnell, City Planner
Major Projects
6262 Van Nuys Boulevard, Room 351
Van Nuys, CA  91401
*(818) 374-5066*
*Work Schedule: 7:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. *
*RDO (Every other Friday 7:30 - 4:00 p.m.)*
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